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Math 

In math we will be 

working on number 

recognition and  

matching. 

Science 

We will meet at the 

zoo and learn about 

dolphins.  

Home Connections 

Ask your child to tell 

you some things they  

learned about 

dolphins.  

October 30, 2017 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

Snack and Birthday:  Bella 

  

On Tuesday, October 31, children and parents will meet here at preschool at 9:00 am.  The children should come 

in their costume, they’ll have their picture taken, and then we’ll caravan to retirement home Cantata.  Cantata is 

located at 8700 31st St. in Brookfield across from the zoo.  We will be singing songs and bringing joy to the 

residents in Wye Valley.  Siblings are welcome to join us at Cantata and the zoo! 

On Thursday, November 2, parents/caregivers and children will meet at the Brookfield Zoo’s Seven Seas at 10:45 

am to visit our adopted friend Magic and hear preschool mom/dolphin trainer, Nicki Booton tell us about Magic.   

The zoo is free that day, but parking isn’t.  You may want to car pool.   See email of 10/12 for more details. 

We will continue to go outside for our large motor activity when it isn’t raining or too wet until the weather gets 

too cold so please dress your kids accordingly.  The kids love playing outside!      

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities 

Theme: Dolphins 

Last week we continued to learn songs to sing for the Cantata 

residents, made a pumpkin craft, a candy corn craft, identified 

words that begin with ‘e’ and learned about the chemical reaction of 

baking soda and vinegar.   

This week we have two field trips!  (See above.)  Wednesday we will 

learn about dolphins and make a scarecrow craft for our bulletin 

board. (Next week we will continue with our letter studies.)

 

   

 


